Steven Robertson

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Mr. Robertson,

Sandra Robinson <sandyrob@charter.net>
Wednesday, August 05, 2015 12:16 PM

Steven Robertson : .

Re: PL 15-111 - Interim Use Permit for 718 N. 7th Ave E.

I fully support the use of this property for Vacation Rental. The owners, Terry McNelly and Rob McCleary are highly
responsible property owners and live next door to the building. | know this because | have lived across the alley from

them for 10 years.

Regarding impact on the neighborhood, another property on our block converted from traditional rental to vacation
rental several years ago and the vacation status has less impact than traditional rental, less noise, fewer cars.

Please offer your support for use of the property as vacation rental. Rob and Terry are dedicated to improving our
neighborhood here in the Hillside and a vacation rental status is a benefit to all.

Thank you,

Sandy Robinson
723 East 7th Street
Duluth MN 55805




